
PUBLIC HEARING  

TOWN OF AMHERST  

FY 2016 ACTION PLAN 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT 

HOME INVESTMENT PARTNERSHIP GRANT 

A public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of Amherst in 

the Amherst Municipal Building, 5583 Main Street in the Village of 

Williamsville, New York on October 19, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. to solicit the views 

of citizens, public agencies and other interested parties on possible projects to 

address housing and community development needs in the Town and to 

review the Community Development Program performance during the 2015 

program year. A new Action Plan will be drafted for 2016. 
 
Approximate funding levels for these programs for Federal FY 2016 are: 
 
      Amherst CDBG:   Estimated       $475,000 

      HOME Consortium       Estimated       $600,000 
         (Amherst-Tonawanda-Cheektowaga) 

 

Those wishing to offer comments at the public hearing are encouraged to 

submit a written text, as well.  Those not choosing to appear at the public 

hearing may submit comments in writing to the Amherst Planning 

Department, attn: Community Development, 5583 Main Street, Williamsville, 

N.Y. 14221.  Comments will be received until November 20, 2015. 

 

Interpreters will be available upon request at the meeting to sign for the hearing 

impaired.  If you are in need of such special arrangements, please contact the 

Amherst Planning Department at 631-7082 seven (7) business days in advance 

of the hearing.  The hearing location is accessible to persons with disabilities. 
 

Barry A. Weinstein 
Town Supervisor 
Town of Amherst 


